Parking lot closure in June and July

Posted: May 22, 2018

The parking lot at the front of the OVC Main Building (Bldg 39) will be closed for two days in
June and two days in July related to construction of the new enhanced clinical skills building.

A large crane will be in place to remove and replace existing air conditioning and heating
equipment.

P64 at the front of Building 39 (OVC main building) will be closed on June 27 and 28 and July
18 and 19. We will keep you updated on any changes to these dates.

If you park in the front lot, please make other parking arrangements for these days.




